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KORLIMAN MANILA JULY J, 1957 

PLEASE TRANSMIT TO PRESIDENT GARCIA QUOTE ON BEHALF OF THE 

PEOPLE AND GOVERNMENT OF KOREA I AM HAPPY TO CONVEY MY 

SINCERE CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU AND YOUR PEOPLE ON THE HAPPY 

OCCASION OF THE ELEVENTH ANNIVERSARY OF THE INDEPENDENCE OF 

YOUR COURAGEOUS NATION PD MAY THIS DAY REKINDLE THROUGHOUT 

THE WORLD THE GREAT SPIRIT OF SELF GOVERNMENT AND DEt'ERMINAa 

TION OF YOUR PEOPLE TO REPUDIATE COMMUNIST AGGRESSION OR 

AGGRESSION FROM ANY OTHER SOURCE COMMA AND REASSURE THE 

EVERLASTING PROSPERITY AND HAPPINESS OF YOUR PEOPLE PD 

I SINCERELY HOPE THE ALREADY BLOSE AND FRIENDLY RELATIONS 

WHICH EXIST BETWEEN OUR TWO COUNTRIES WILL BE MAINTAINED 

AND DEVELOPED TO AN EVEN GREATER DEGREE IN THE YEARS AHEAD 

PD SIGNED SYNGMAN RHEE UNQUOTE 

KORPITAL 
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